TYENDINAGA MOHAWK COUNCIL MINUTES MARCH 3, 2011

A meeting of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council was held on Thursday, March 3, 2011 at 9:30 a.m. in the Council Chambers to discuss the 2011/2012 budgets for the Health and Social programs.

Present: Chief R. Donald Maracle

Councillors: Roy C. Maracle, Douglas E. Maracle, Keith A. Sero

and Velma Hill-Dracup

Staff: Brian Hamilton, CAO; Sue Maracle, Finance Manager; Tracey Bunnett, Home Support Manager; Samantha Maracle, Ontario Works Manager; Ainsley Leween, Data Collection

Coordinator; Betty Carr-Braint, Good Minds Co-ordinator; Brandi Hildebrand, Mohawk Family Services Manager; Kim Lazier, Home & Community Care Manager; Vanessa Mayville, Nursing Clerk and

Shelly Brant, Diabetes Nurse Educator

MOTION #1: Moved by Keith A. Sero, seconded by Douglas E. Maracle that

Council approve the recommendations and action items for the

Community Wellbeing 2011-2012 budgets.

Carried.

MOTION #2: Moved by Velma Hill-Dracup, seconded by Roy C. Maracle that this

Council approve the Annual Reconciliation Report for the Home Support Program 2009/2010 and there is no dollars being returned

to funder.

Carried.

MOTION #3: Moved by Velma Hill-Dracup, seconded by Douglas E. Maracle that

this meeting adjourn. (4:10 p.m.)

Carried.

Recorded by: Shelley Bowden

Brian Hamilton

Chief Administrative Officer

Chief R. Donald Maracle